
 
From: Kent Hartwig <khartwig@gevo.com>  
Sent: Friday, September 8, 2023 9:27 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Support the Summit Carbon Solutions Project (Docket #HP22-001) 
 
Commissioners –  
 
Attached, please find a support letter for the Summit Carbon Solutions pipeline permit application. 
 
Respectfully,  
Kent Hartwig 
 

 
Kent Hartwig 
Director, State Government Affairs 
Mobile: 515-783-7536 
gevo.com 
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